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Email from Linda Jacobson, EPA, to Bart Powaukee, Ute Tribe, re: EPA RCRA Inspection of 
the Bonanza Power Plant during the week of Oct 24, 2022 



From: Jacobson, Linda
To: BartP@utetribe.com; luanat@utetribe.com; Kennedy, Brian; Schlachter, Zachary; Bailley, Treasure
Subject: EPA RCRA Inspection of the Bonanza Power Plant during the week of Oct 24, 2022
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 10:18:00 AM

Good morning Mr. Powaukee and Ms. Thompson,
 
I wished to provide you notice of an upcoming EPA inspection of the Bonanza Power Plant that will
commence on October 24, 2022. The inspection will be conducted by a Region 8 geologist and by
EPA’s National Enforcement Investigations Center (NEIC).  The participants include Treasure Bailley
with whom you have worked in the past and Mr. Kennedy and Mr. Schlachter who are NEIC
inspectors.
 
Please let Mr. Kennedy, who is the inspection lead, know if you or others would like to attend or
have questions. His phone number is (303) 462-9278.
 
Consistent with our Indian policies, formal notification regarding this inspection is being sent
separately to your tribal chairman.  Thank you.
 
Best regards,
 
Linda Jacobson
EPA Region 8
RCRA Inspector
(303) 312-6503
 


